
Solo / Autocross Driving 
School & Test and Tune.

Saturday April 5th, 2008
Reno/Stead Airport

Solo, also called Autocross, is a timed contest of driving skill. Speeds and hazards to spectators, 
participants, and property do not exceed those found in normal, legal highway driving. We think it is 
much more fun than street driving and you can't get a speeding ticket! Best of all, you can enter in 
your everyday street car! 
This school will introduce you to Solo driving, teach you some of valuable driving skills and give you a 
chance to try them out in a controlled environment. There will be classroom and in car instruction 
from experienced drivers and coaches.
Reno SCCA Events are open to all licensed drivers and mechanically sound cars. (Sorry, no SUVS or 
other tall vehicles.)
Cost: $25 event fee + $15 weekend membership for non-SCCA Memebers.
Schedule: Please plan to arrive by 8:00AM to get registered and have your car inspected before the 
classroom session begins at 9:00 and plan to be there until at least 4:00PM
If you can't make it to the school, new drivers are welcome at any of our regularly scheduled event 
and there are people that will help you get started. See the full season schedule at 
WWW.RenoSCCA.org

For drivers already familiar with Solo, this event will be an ideal time to work on your car setup and 
get a little practice before the season starts.
The first event of the season is the that Sunday, April 6th.
For more information and directions, please visit WWW.RenoSCCA.org
Have questions or comments? Post them in our forums at: WWW.RenoSCCA.org/forums
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